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Monday night, June ll1th, 8:00 :pro, Eames Theatre, Pacific Science 
Center. This last meeting before our summer recess will be your 
opportunity to meet and exchange lies with your fellow members at 
a coffee social. Name tags will be issued so you' 11 know whom you 
are talking to. Color slides and movies of last month's field trip 
will be shown, and the stars will be present for autographs. 

To keep everyone up to date on happenings and coming events, and 
also because the Board has so directed, this bulletin will continue 
to be published through the long, hot summer months. Your Editor 
has led a blaineless life to no avail, and will be denied his vaca­
tion notwithstanding. Our argument that the members need a vacation 
from the Bulletin was received coldly by the Board. Next month, we 
will publish a field report form for Agaricus species, with an easy 
check-list format for convenient reporting of specimens pertaining 
to our Agaricus Project. News about the Fall Exhibit and the Fall 

Field Trip will be reported in upcoming issues. To defend against 
man-bites-dog type fillers duri.ng the summer doldrums, items of in­
t erest from the members will be welcome. 

To simplify bookkeeping, the Board has decided to change the renewal 
date for memberships to an annual year basis. January 1st will be­
come the renewal date. New memberships entered after July lst will 
pay one-half of the annual rate for the balance of the year. Time 
of elections and the annual meeting will not be affected. 

George Tokuda, Board Member assigned the
.

portfolio of Historian, 
asks assistance of the members in collecting news material pertain­
ing to the Society's activities and to mushroom matters in general 
for incorporation into his records. We have acquired, with Elsie 
Burkman's assistance, a handsome leather-bound scrapbook for keep­
ing of such historical materials. 

Our 1965 Show will take place October 16 and 17 in the Eames Theatre. 
Under the General Chairmanship of Ann Mack, we are planning a larger 
and more comprehensive exhibit. A few choice committee positions 
rema).n to be filled. Members wanting to be a part of the fun can 
sign up during the coming meeting. VoLmteers too eager to wait 
can call Mrs. Mack at LA 2-7348. 

A general meeting of the Board, the Exhibit Committee, and all inter­
ested members will be held Monday, June 21st, 8:00 pm at the Science 
Center Office. We will be brainstorming ideas for improving and ex­
panding the content of the Show, so anyone with ideas to drop into 
the hopper is welcome. 

The absence of Kay Ladue, missing on a flight over the Cascades with 
Wing Luke and Sidney Gerber, is grievous to those of us who knew her 
as a cheerful and dedicated secretary to our Society. We all hope 
and pray that she and her companions will yet be found safe. During 
her 1thsP.nce, Connie Wood has been helping with the paper work, and 

Hwa-di Woo has consented to serve as temporary Secretary. 

See you all �t the coffee hour, 

Ed. - Ben Woo 


